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2nd LACEA BRAIN Conference Montevideo, Uruguay/20-22nd May 2020



The Research Institute for Development, Growth and Economics (RIDGE), the Interamerican 
Development Bank and the Oficina de Planeamiento y Presupuesto (OPP) are pleased to 
announce a call for papers for the 2nd LACEA BRAIN Conference to be held in Montevideo 
(Torre Ejecutiva, Plaza Independencia 710), Uruguay, on May 20-22nd, 2020.

The deadline for submission is February 15th, 2020 (11:59 PM ET).

Paper submission
Full papers, written in English, must be submitted for consideration for the workshop via 
the website: http://www.ridge.uy/paper-submission/lacea-brain-may-2020/. The cover 
page should include: the title of the paper, institutional affiliation, including address, phone 
and email of each author and an abstract with the appropriate JEL classification.
Papers should be submitted as pdf and the file should be saved as follows: “Surname of 
author, name of author, title of paper.pdf”.

Important dates
Deadline for paper submission: February 15th, 2020
Notification of organizers decision: March 15th, 2020

To view the programs of previous workshops, please visit:
June 2019: https://www.iadb.org/sites/default/files/2019-10/AGENDA-LACEA-BRAIN.pdf

Note
Organizers will make hotel reservations and cover accommodation costs (up to three 
nights) to speakers.
Travel costs: Visitors will be reimbursed for travel costs up to a maximum of USD 600 for 
LAC, USD 900 for travel from U.S., Canada or Europe, and USD 200 for travel from Argenti-
na/Uruguay. Economy-class flights will be covered. We do not reimburse taxi costs or fees 
for the use of ferries, tunnels, highways, etc.

Further Information
Should you have any questions please visit www.ridge.uy 
or email secretariat@ridge.uy


